CULTRA RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION

4 CIRCULAR ROAD WEST

CULTRA HOLYWOOD

COUNTY DOWN

NORTHERN IRELAND

BT18 0AT
Ms Aphrodite Smagadi

Secretary to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe

Environment Housing and Land Management Division

Bureau 332

Palais des Nations

CH-1211 Geneva 10

Switzerland

Your ref: ACCC/C/2008/27

19th September 2010

Dear Ms Smagadi,

RE: COMMUNICATION TO THE AARHUS CONVENTION COMPLIANCE COMMITTEE CONCERNING COMPLIANCE BY THE UK WITH THE PROVISIONS OF THE CONVENTION IN CONNECTION WITH THE EXPANSION OF THE BELFAST CITY AIRPORT (REF: ACCC/C/2008/27)

I thank you for your letter dated 25th August 2010 enclosing the Draft Findings of the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee regarding Communication ACCC/C/2008/27. 

Having perused the Draft Findings the writer confirms on behalf of the Cultra Residents’ Association that the Association accepts the Draft Findings and has no desire to seek any amendment or alteration to the Draft Findings as submitted.

Finally, the writer would like to thank the Compliance Committee and its various officials for the kindness and courtesy shown to him and to Sir Liam McCollum during their visit to Geneva in July 2009. This solicitude was very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Herbert McCracken

_____________

H.L. McCracken

on behalf of Cultra Residents’ Association.

